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TN/ tom.notley@bournemouth.gov.uk 01202 437812 
 
 
3 December 2009 
 
Dear Resident 

 
Re Improvements to Setley Gardens  
 
Bournemouth Borough Council has received funds to improve 22 play areas across 
Bournemouth as part of the Playbuilder programme (managed by Play England). 
Playbuilder is a government funded programme to improve children’s play 
nationally.  Setley Gardens will be part of the year one playgrounds to be improved 
under this programme, boosted by funds that have been raised by local community 
groups.  
 
The Playbuilder programme emphasises that the children should be at the heart of 
the design of these play spaces.  After extensive discussions with local children the 
results are shown in the design which you can see on the reverse of this letter. 
These improvements have also been developed in partnership with local residents, 
council staff from parks, countryside and housing alongside the police.  We hope 
the project will provide a successful, safe, accessible and exciting space for local 
children and young people.  Our aim is to start work in early 2010.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this please email us at 
parks@bournemouth.gov.uk or write to the above address or phone 01202 437812. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Tom Notley 
Landscape Manager 
On behalf of the Service Director, Leisure 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Residents neighbouring  
Setley Gardens Public Open Space 


